
Preparing for chapel at Faith in 
Cheyenne, Wy. Caileigh and I

Dear praying friends and families,


Thank you for your continued prayer and financial support.    I have had a very busy past few months of 
travel and the Lord has continually blessed me. In addition to my regular travel and sharing the ministry in 
churches on Sunday and Wednesday evenings, I have been given the opportunity to pass out tracts for 
local churches, witness to a lady outside of my hotel in Montana, teach Sunday School, teach Children’s 
Church, speak in chapel, and teach the Bible lesson at a Tuesday evening kid’s club.  I praise the Lord for 
these opportunities to serve Him.  I was able to spend Christmas and New Years with my family and then 
they travelled with me to a meeting that I had in Florida.    I’m leaving for the West again and will be out 
West until May.   My 7 year old niece will be traveling with me for 3 weeks. She is so sweet.   She keeps 
talking about her missions trip with Aunt Lisa. I have been working on my schedule for 2021 and the Lord 
is filling up my calendar very quickly.  I’ve just started working on my summer and fall schedule.




Blessings:  Since my last prayer letter, I have had several new churches and individuals take me on 
for support. Praise the Lord! My support level is now at 40%. I am praying that I will be able to be 
back in Germany by the end of 2021.


Also, many of you have been praying for my Uncle Ronnie. He passed away in December with a 
clear testimony of salvation. This is a huge blessing   because we have been praying for and 
witnessing to him for many years. Thank you for your prayers.  Also, thank you for praying for my 
dad and continue to keep him in your prayers.  The radiation therapy seemed to have worked and 
he is now cancer free.    


Furlough Update! Thank you for praying for my travel in December. I had 2 days to get from upper 
Montana to lower Mississippi and I made it safely and without any gray hair (I think).  I did 
encounter my first blizzard during the trip, which was a bit unnerving. I think I would have enjoyed 
the blizzard much better from inside a house or cabin with a cup of hot cocoa and a fireplace. 

  


Thank you and God bless you. 

Lisa Kendrick


Missionary to the United States Military in Hohenfels, Germany
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